



PERÚ

Ministerio
de Educación

GRE La Libertad

UGEL
Sánchez CarriónI.E. San Nicolás
HuamachucoAPRENDO
en casa**ENGLISH: Level PRE A1 - WEEK 25****Experience 07****ACTIVITY 01****Inventions and
Technology in our Lives!****My favorite piece of
technology****LET'S OBSERVE**

Decide if each picture is an example of technology.
Check (✓) the correct box.

PIECES OF TECHNOLOGY

Example:

Yes

No



a girl

☐☒

1. a solar panel

☐☐

2. a sewing machine

☐☐

3. plants and flowers.

☐☐

4. a laptop

☐☐

5. headphones.

☐☐

LET'S LISTEN AND READ!

LISTEN TO and **READ** the article.

Technology All Around Me

Look around you. Look around your house, your neighbourhood, and your community. Can you see technology all around you? Generally, we think that technology is sophisticated and that it is not present in our lives. But technology is everything that helps us solve problems every day and makes our lives easier. Maya and Victor will talk about their favourite pieces of technology.

Hi! I'm Maya Penn. I'm from The U.S. My favourite piece of technology is my sewing machine. I like my sewing machine because I can make clothing with it. I love drawing and designing clothes, eco-friendly clothes, of course. Also, my other favourite piece of technology is my laptop. I like my laptop because I can draw and create animation on my computer. It is really fantastic. I think technology is all around us.



Hello! I'm Victor Barraza. I'm Peruvian. My favourite piece of technology is my bicycle because I can go to different places with it. I am the inventor of eco-friendly bicycles. They are made of bamboo. I love riding my eco-friendly bike every day. Another of my favourite piece of technology is my smartphone. I live in Lima, but my parents live in Tingo María. I like my smartphone because I can speak and make videocalls with my parents and friends. Technology is really great.

What about you? What are your favourite piece of technology?



PERÚ

Ministerio
de Educación

GRE La Libertad

UGEL
Sánchez CarriónI.E. San Nicolás
HuamachucoAPRENDO
en casa**LET'S UNDERSTAND!****Exercise 1****DRAG AND DROP** the name of the picture with the correct person.

1.



2.



3.



4.



Smartphone

Laptop

Sewing Machine

Bicycle

**Maya's favorite Piece of
technology****Victor's favorite Piece of
technology**



Exercise 2**CHOOSE** the best answer by checking the option.**1. What is technology?**

- ☐ Technology is sophisticated.
- ☐ Technology makes our lives easier.

2. Where is Maya Penn from?

- ☐ The US
- ☐ Peru

3. Why does Maya like her sewing machine?

- ☐ Because she can make drawings with it.
- ☐ Because she can make clothing with it.

4. Why does Maya like her laptop?

- ☐ Because she can create animations with it.
- ☐ Because she can make clothing with it.

5. Where is Victor Barraza from?

- ☐ The US
- ☐ Peru

6. Why does Victor like his bicycle?

- ☐ Because he can go to different places with it.
- ☐ Because he can visit his parents.

7. Why does Victor like his smartphone?

- ☐ Because he can make videocalls.
- ☐ Because he can speak in English.

8. What's your favorite piece of technology?

a. My favorite piece of technology is my